Christian Worldview Committee
Meeting Minutes from October 6, 2009
Faculty Lounge, ORU
 
Attendees:  Mark Hall, Mark Roberts, Marshal Wright, Barbara Law, Even Culp, Logan Wallace, Chris Martin, Bill Collier, Ken Weed, Dominic Halsmer (minutes), Tim Norton
 
1.      Tim Norton opened in prayer.

 

2.      Tim Norton moved to approve minutes; Mark Hall seconded; motion approved unanimously.

 

3.     Mark Roberts described the March Lectures by Budziszewski.  Even Culp reserved the Fireside Room for Friday afternoon/evening.  Tim Norton was concerned that the Fireside maybe inconvenient.  Bill Collier suggested the Faculty Lounge.  Most agreed that the Fireside was a good location.  Tim Norton suggested a 2 week advertising blitz prior to spring break.  He will check with Jeremy Burton for outside advertising.  Barbara suggested a checklist or template for speaker events.  Bill Collier suggested going to the Chair of each department to promote.  Mark Roberts received input encouraging that such lectures be during College Weekend.  Marshal Wright pointed out that this would be competing with the other events.  Even Culp pointed out that they would want to control the presentation.  Most agreed to keep separate from College Weekend.

 

4.     Small Christian Worldview section in the bookstore.   Mark Hall introduced Logan Wallace, President of C.S. Lewis Club.  Logan is interested in starting a “Christian Worldview Club” to help students understand what they believe and why; so that they will be ready to give answers.  The faculty was very encouraging and wants to help.  Barbara Law suggested “movie nights” with discussion.  Marshal Wright suggested the club dues be high enough to cover training materials.  Marshal Wright suggested that Ignite should get involved with this club.  Barbara Law discussed procedures for the election of officers.  Marshal Wright suggested there may be no need for such formal procedures.  Marshal Wright distributed tentative definitions of Christian Worldview.  Barbara Law distributed a David Naugle article.  Barbara Law suggested that there is a need to define Christian worldview.  

